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Monticello Community School District 
School Facilities Committee Meeting Minutes of  

December 6, 2017 
 

 
 
The School Facilities Committee held a meeting on Wednesday, December 6, 2017, in the Board 
Room at the District Office at 6:00pm.  Those present were:  Aimee Hospodarsky, Angie 
McDonough, Audrey Savage, Brent Meier, Brian Jaeger, Charlie Becker, Dan Dailey, Jeff 
Hinrichs, John Schlarmann, Judy Hayen, Kayla Sperfslage, LJ Takes, Lisa Stadtmueller, Mary 
Melchert, Megan Brunscheen, Nick Miller, Renee Adams, Ron Welter, and Sheila Tjaden. Roger 
Worm, Carly Weber, and Vicki Hyland from OPN Architects were also present. Those absent 
were:  Deb Keating, Dom Hogan, Jayme Freye, Jolene Kramer, Pam Goodyear, Phil Owen, Scott 
Brighton, and Tim Lambert. 
 
Dr. Jaeger updated the committee and OPN on what we have covered and done so far.   
 
OPN Architects then introduced themselves, showed a short video, and gave an overview of their 
experience, a project timeline & approach, and a facility assessment timeline.  Their engineers 
will be coming out as soon as next week to assess each of our buildings and they will issue a 
facilities report in early March. 
 
OPN then did an activity with the committee that included the following questions:   

• Who is Monticello?   
• How do you want Monticello to look/feel in 20 years?   
• What are Monticello’s greatest assets?   
• What is the community’s perception of the past referendums? 

 
OPN did a timeline activity which showed their process in more detail.  It will include getting 
information from staff, the facility committee, and the community. 
 
This was a Facilities Committee Meeting no action or voting took place.  The meeting concluded 
at 7:40pm.   OPN is planning on meeting with the committee again in January, but no date has 
been set yet. 

If anyone has any questions for OPN at any time, feel free to email them.  Their emails are listed 
below. 

Roger Worm, Principal:    rworm@opnarchitects.com 
Vicki Hyland, Construction Administrator:    vhyland@opnarchitects.com 
Carly Weber, Marketing Director:   cweber@opnarchitects.com 
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